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WRITTEN QUESTION TO THE MINISTER FOR HEALTH AND SOCIAL SERVICES   

BY DEPUTY G.P. SOUTHERN OF ST. HELIER  

ANSWER TO BE TABLED ON TUESDAY 6th OCTOBER 2020 

 

 

Question 

 

“Will the Minister state what negotiations, if any, have taken place between his Department and the 

representatives of G.P.s over the terms of any future contract for their services, and advise what agreement, 

if any, there has been over the figures of G.P. salaries contained in tables 2.14 and 2.15 of the report attached 

to ‘Jersey Care Model’ (P.114/2020)?” 

 

 

Answer 

 

Work has been undertaken with GPs in relation to future funding models, however, there have been no 

negotiations to date over the terms of any future contracts for their services.  

 

As the document states “Table 2.14 below describes the sources of income for GPs for 2019 (based on GP 

funding data for 2018)”. These are estimated figures used to produce the model – not a negotiated 

position with GP agreement.  

 


